Utility Service Deregulation Information

Date: [Insert Date]

Recipient Name
Recipient Address
City, State, Zip Code

Dear [Recipient Name],

We are writing to inform you about the recent deregulation of utility services in our area. This
change allows consumers like you to choose from various service providers, potentially leading
to more competitive rates and improved service options.

Key points to note:

« You now have the option to compare different providers based on pricing, service plans,
and customer reviews.

« Switching providers is generally easy and often can be done online or over the phone.

o Be sure to read the terms and conditions before signing up for a new service.

If you have any questions regarding this change or require assistance in comparing providers,
please do not hesitate to contact us at [Your Contact Information].

Thank you for your attention to this important matter.

Sincerely,

[Your Name]

[Your Position]

[Your Company/Organization]



